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To our Arizona Colleagues;

Our clinics worker's compensation volume has decreased from 30% to 5% of our patient
census.  This is because we refuse to  be paid at a large discount amounting to as much as 40
to 50%.  The middlemen also have increased the administrative cost to provide care at the
discounted rate. (authorization, denials and taking up to 6 months to pay for services
rendered)  We will maintain the quality of care our patients deserve and expect by not taking
contracts which would contribute to the demise of our profession.

Sincerely,

Chris Ota, PT
Owner
Campbell Physical Therapy
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